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Central Intelligence Agency 

Washington, D.C. 20505 

GENT 

‘"0 

K092 

25 March 2019 

Mr. Charles Conner 

Reference: F-2019-00795 

Dear Mr. Conner: 

This is further to our letter dated 31 January 2019 and is also a final response to your 9 January 
2019 Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request for all documentation or records Remote 
neural monitoring, electronic telepathy, V2K, microwave auditory effect and all direct 
energy weapons technology in possession of the US government and which agencies are 
responsible for their use or appropriations and names of individuals who are in Oklahoma 
involving covert organized stalking and terrorism of United States citizens by government 
agencies between 2014 to present day 2019. 

Our records indicate that you had previously requested this same information in your request, 
dated 9 December 2018, which was assigned reference number F-2019-00628. Our records 
further show that we responded to your 9 December 2018 request on 8 January 2019. A copy of 
that letter is enclosed for your reference. Therefore, we are canceling this request 

If you have questions regarding our response, you may seek assistance from CIA’s FOIA Public 
Liaison. You may reach the FOIA Public Liaison at: 
703-613-1287 (FOIA Hotline) 

Sincerely, 

Riggs Monfort 
Information and Privacy Coordinator 

Enclosure 
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